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On the 22nd August 1914, a meeting was held in the Lecture Hallð a call to join 

Kitchenerôs Army.  The young men of the village made such a good response that the 

football club was unable to field a team.  Eventually over 300 West Wickham men 
went to war with over 70 never returning. 
 

The memorial to these local men who were lost during the First World War was  

unveiled on Sunday 12th June 1921 and the dedication was by the Rector of 

St.Johnôs, the Rev.H.Bertie Roberts. The Cross was erected in the High Street and 

later moved to Corkscrew Hill when the road needed to be widened.           
 

By 1940 it is estimated that the population of the whole of West Wickham had risen 

to about 20,000.  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

The War Years 

Original position of Memorial in West Wickham High Street                             
with Wickham Hall on the right  

The Old Rectory on Corkscrew Hill  

Corkscrew Hill was straightened in places to allow  
ease of access by the buses  

Food rationing was introduced in 1918 and a communal kitchen was                     
set up in the village which provided an assortment of food                               

including pickled herrings  
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